

Mr Kevin Moloney HEADTEACHER



Hipsburn First School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: <u>Admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Web: <u>www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>



27.5.16

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am pleased to announce that after a lengthy recruitment process we have secured the following staff.

Miss Rachel Jones (who you will know) has been successful in securing a permanent position within our school as a class teacher.

Miss Hannah-Jane Jeffrey has been appointed as a Teaching Assistant on a temporary contract to support with SEND and interventions across the school. This position will commence in September.

Mr Gareth Bell has been appointed as a class teacher and similarly, this position will commence in September.

These appointments are subject to various safeguarding checks and the completion of the appropriate documents.

After the half term break I will inform you about the class structure and of course, the class which your child will be in this September.

We hope to have "meet the teacher" on Friday 8^{th} July when the children will have the opportunity to meet their new teachers and spend the afternoon in their new classes.

Kind regards,

Kevin Moloney





